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22 January 2010 D0329-01

Dear Ms. Power,

I 'am to refer to your waste water discharge licence application relating to agglomeration named
Killeens, Register No. 20329-01 and to your letter received by the EPA on 19" January 2010
requesting an extension of time to submit additional information requested by the EPA under
Regulation 18(3)(b) on 14" December 2009.

I am to advice that the EPA consents to your request to extend the time by which you are
required to submit the further information. Therefore, the requested further information should
be submitted to the EPA no later than 26" February 2010.

Yours sincerely,

Stuart Huskisson
Inspector
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use




